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This report will provide information concerning my efforts as International Representative to assist the work of libertarian political parties and activists throughout the world.  
1)  On June 29 the LNC approved a motion to appoint me as the LNC’s representative to the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties (IALP).  I am greatly honored to receive this appointment.

Upon my receiving the appointment, Geoff Neale’s resignation as International Representative became effective.  Mr. Neale serves as chair of the IALP.
2)  I addressed the European Students For Liberty Conference in Berlin, Germany on April 12.  Unfortunately, due to travel difficulties resulting from inclement weather, I was unable to spend as much time as I had hoped with Libertarian party representatives from various countries.  I was able to speak at some length with Jean-Francois Nimsgern, the International Alliance of Libertarian Parties member who organized an IALP booth at the conference.
3)  I am pleased to report that I have been invited to deliver addresses at the European Students For Liberty regional conferences in Paris (France), Sarajevo (Bosnia and Herzegovina), Sofia (Bulgaria), Copenhagen (Denmark), and Wroclaw (Poland) this fall.  At this time I anticipate receiving invitations to address at least two additional ESFL conferences.
I am in the process of determining which invitations I can accept.  (Due to the LNC’s decision to hold its fall meeting on Nov. 14-15, I shall decline the invitation to address the Copenhagen conference.)  I shall endeavor to meet with representatives of Libertarian Party organizations while attending these conferences.
I have been invited to address attendees at an annual “summer camp” next month for young Swedish libertarians.  Due to the date of the event, it appeared that I would not be able to accept the invitation.  However, I may be able to arrange my schedule so that I can participate.

4)  As noted in my previous report, I was invited to address the International Society for Individual Liberty conference that took place in Bali in late June/early July.  Unfortunately, due to my faculty duties at the University of Virginia I was unable to participate in the conference.
I am still trying to arrange my affairs so that I can visit Brazil this year (or perhaps early next year) to assist the student libertarian movement there.  If I am able to accept the invitation, I shall endeavor to meet with several libertarian political activists during the visit.

At this moment, I consider unlikely that I shall travel to Australia this year.  However, I may be invited to speak at a south Asian conference of libertarian students within the next twelve months.  (I believe the conference will be in India.)
